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NOTIFICATION 

For Dr. Anita Illés Principal Investigator 

The non-intrusive, multicentric, prospective, observational clinical research project named 

“Monitoring the Incidence, Symptoms and Therapeutic Options of Achalasia Cardiae 

– Achalasia Registry” has been submitted for ethical review. This project was considered 

by the Scientific and Research Ethics Committee of the Medical Research Council at its 

meeting held on 30 August 2016. 

I am pleased to inform you that the Scientific and Research Ethics Committee of the 

Medical Research Council has granted ethical approval of this research project.  

 
This document is the official translation of the Hungarian ethical approval given by the Secretary of Medical 

Research Council Scientific and Research Ethics Committee, translated by the University of Pécs, Institute 

for Translational Medicine. 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 


